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Dear Parents, 
 
In order to ensure that our students continue the education process 
while the school is closed, we are instituting an eLearning program. 
The goal of this program is to provide students with high-quality 
schoolwork outside of the school setting. Below you will find 
information about how the eLearning program works and what your 
student(s) will be expected to complete. 
 
All students K-2 will complete non-digital work only.  Please complete 
the work provided in both math and reading. These are expected to 
be turned in to teachers upon returning to school. 
 
For all families, teachers and staff will be available to support the 
eLearning program between the hours of 9:00am-1:00pm and 
2:00pm-3:15pm. They can be reached by email, Google Classroom, 
and by phone. See the attached directory for contact information. For 
additional information, please check our district website at 
www.ccsd180.org . Someone will also be available to field questions 
at each school between the hours of 8:00am-3:00pm Monday through 
Friday. 
 
 
Thank you for supporting your students and the eLearning program. 
We look forward to seeing your students back at school. 
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